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Comments: Mark and Susan Ney here, land and cabin owners in the Alpine Community. The proposed roadside

camping along county roads 162 and 292, two very narrow roads with impeded sight lines is dangerous in and of

itself. Adding waste management, camp fires, non-permitted hunting and fishing and campers wandering on

private property are just a few other issues concerning us. Are county law enforcement, first responders, fire

personnel, forest service rangers, game and fish rangers, etc going to be able to cover these campers needs or

violations. And what will happen to these campers when the spring and summer flash floods and mudslides

come? The worries and questions are endless. We know the challenges this beautiful valley presents. We are up

to those challenges. Try not to throw too many more at us all at once. Thank you for your time. Susan Ney

 


